
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Celebration Assembly 

Please join us at 9.00 on Friday to celebrate your child 

receiving their certificate    

 

Puffins        -      Tyler Stringer 

Starfish      –      Isabella Shipton 

Turtles        -      Benjamin Bruce 

Penguins       -     Isobel Griffin 

Seahorses    -     Lucas Coveredale 

Dolphins       -     Mia Harrison 

Seals            -     Olivia Knaggs   

 

Magic Monday 

Sausages in a bun, cheese and onion Catherine wheel, 

Victoria sponge cake. 

 

Congratulations Mrs Breckon 

We would like to extend a huge congratulations to Mrs 

Breckon! As a recognition of all of her hard work this 

year as ‘Chef of the Year’ she has been invited to a Royal 

Garden Party! This is a great honour indeed   

 

Ocean Fun Club   

Activities next week are: 

Monday  -          Collage pictures Whitby.   

Tuesday -         Wax crayons scratch pictures. 

Wednesday –    Make your own magazine 

Thursday -       Games night 

Friday -           Movie night & popcorn 

 

Attendance 

As you know, we expect children to have attendance of 

at least 96% over the school year. These are the 

attendance figures for last week.  

Puffins       -            93.4% 

Starfish    -            74.3% 

Turtles      -             89.2% 

Penguin      -             76.5% 

Seahorses -             90.5%    

Dolphins   -              94.2% 

Seals        -             97.9%             

 

Our whole school attendance for last week was  88% 

 

 

 

Internet Safety Day – 7th February 

It is internet safety day on Tuesday, and we will be 

looking at internet safety with our children again.  We 

can’t emphasise enough how important it is that you know 

what your child is doing on the internet.  Years 5 and 6 

will be hosting an internet safety talk for parents after 

half term – we will let you know the date soon. 

 

Nail Varnish 

Can I please remind you that children are not permitted 

to wear nail varnish on their finger nails (toes are ok – 

we can’t see them!)  Please remove any varnish that your 

children are wearing. 

 

Chicken Pox and Impetigo 

Please can I make you aware that we have cases of both 

chicken pox and impetigo in school.  
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